

香港中國婦女會中學 Hong Kong Chinese Women's Club College

Our Ref:	
	23 rd November 2020
Your Ref:	Date:

Ms. Wong Shun Ngor The Principal The Salvation Army Centaline Charity Fund School 9 Wah Ha Street, Chai Wan, Hong Kong

Dear Ms. Wong,

I am pleased to inform you that the following student, who graduated from your school in 2014, has achieved a good academic performance in the 2020 HKDSE Examination, and has been admitted to UGC-funded universities in Hong Kong. Details are as follows:

Student Name	University Admitted to	Programme
WONG Ching Yuen	City University of Hong Kong	BA Creative Media

May I extend my congratulations and sincere appreciation to you and your colleagues for nurturing such outstanding students. We certainly look forward to admitting more excellent students from your school in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. YEUNG Chi Keung

Principal